29 June 2020
Attn: Mr James Groundwater,

Dear Sir,

My name is Jorge Uzabeaga and 1 currently live in and own-at 308 Pitt
Street, Sydney NSW 2000. | am writing to you to object to the proposed Over
Station Development that is to be erected next door to the Princeton Apartments.

I do not support the proposition for the Development to proceed as it will impede on
my quiet enjoyment of my property by minimising the sunlight I am given in my unit,
as well and interrupting the beautiful views from my apartment.

Further, the Development is proposed to be built only 12 metres away from the
Princeton where it should in fact be 24 metres, which will mean | will have a serious
loss of privacy.

I note that | have not made any donations to political parties, and request that
serious consideration is given to my objection.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Jorge Uzabeaga
29 June 2020





